
Early Bird Pricing is currently in effect for the  
Canadian National Square, Round & Clog Dance Festival  
being held in Penticton B.C. in 2026! 

Save yourself some money by registering early.  It is as easy as going to the 
online website:  squaredance.bc.ca/festival2026 

What could you put your extra $25.00 per person in savings towards?  
Penticton is a tourist destination with many places of interest.  Maybe you just 
want to relax on a beautiful beach, or take a ride on the Kettle Valley Train 
(there may even be a “robbery” while you are aboard), visit the radio 
observatory, take a tube ride down the local aqueduct, or visit a local winery 
to sample the local fare!   

Early bookings on hotel rooms are advised. 

Remember that early bird pricing is only available until December 31st, 
2025!! 


